
Public Interest Advocacy Centre – 314-225 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa, ON, K2P 1A9 
 

 

 
December 10, 2024         

VIA E-Mail: registrar@oeb.ca 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code 

Board File No: EB-2024-0092 
 
Attached please find VECC’s comments on the OEB’s Notice of proposed amendments to the 
Distribution System Code to facilitate the connection of housing developments and residential 
customers. 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
 
c/o 
Geoff White 
Executive Director/General Counsel 
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